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BOARD OF REGENTS OF
THE UNIVERSITY SYSTEM OF GEORGIA

CHANCELLOR ERROLL B. DAVIS, JR. PHONE (404) 656-2202
270 WASHINGTON STREET, 8.W. FAX (404) 657-6979
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30334 CHANCELLOR@USG.EDU

April 8,2009

President John O. Schwenn
Dalton State College
213 North College Drive

Dalton, Georgia 30720-} 97
- P
Dear President Seliwenn: Jel
d
The University System's Degrees & Majors Authorized has been updated to reflect the
establishment of the Bachelor of Science in Chemistry (CIP 40.050101) degree and a Bachelor of
Science in Criminal Justice (CIP 43.010301) degree at Dalton State College. The changes are

effective immediately, based on Board approval at the February 10, 2009 meeting.

Sincerely,
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Erroll B. Davis, Jr.
Chancellor
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ce: Dr. Susan Herbst, Executive Vice Chancellor and Chief Academic Officer
Dr. Melinda Spencer, Chief of Staff, Academic Affairs
Dr. Cathie Mayes Hudson
. Dr. John Hutcheson, Jr.
Ms. Jodi Johnson
Ms. Susan Whitman
Dr. Marci Middleton
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